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Danfoss Turbocor TT300-H-1-ST-F-0-CE 

  

Specifications

Brand Danfoss Turbocor

Type TT300-H-1-ST-F-0-CE

Refrigerant Freon

Refrigerant type R134A

Remarks | Y.o.b. 2017

Sizes 1200x750x510 mm

(LxWxH)

Stock 1

  

  

Description 

Used Danfoss Turbocor
TT300-H-1-ST-F-0-CE 

Used Danfoss TT300-H-1-ST-F-0-CE oil
free centrifugal turbocor compressor on
R134A built in 2017. The Danfoss
Turbocor are highly energy efficient
and environmentally friendly
compressors. Danfoss Turbocor® oil-
free centrifugal compressors are
specifically designed for the HVAC
industry, utilizing magnetic bearings,
two stage centrifugal compression,
variable speed permanent magnet
motor and intelligent electronic
controls resulting in the highest
efficiencies in the industry in a light
weight and compact footprint with low
sound levels. The compressor has a
capacity between 211 and 316 kW.
*Why choose for HOSBV? Were not only
the largest used refrigeration specialist
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in Europe, but also, we deliver all
equipment including an extensive test,
warranty and an industrial cleaning.
*Optionally we can also perform a new
paint job and arrange the logistics.

  HOS BV   www.hosbv.com   info@hosbv.com   (+31) (0)23-5404237

tel:(+31) (0)23-5404237


 

  Your partner for used commercial and
industrial refrigeration equipment

    

    

    

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  HOS BV   www.hosbv.com   info@hosbv.com   (+31) (0)23-5404237

tel:(+31) (0)23-5404237
http://www.tcpdf.org

